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GENERAL MEETING 

Thursday October 9, 2014 
Incline Public Library 

845 Alder Avenue 
Incline Village NV 

 
This is a meeting you won't want to miss!   Our guest speaker is Dianna Maria de Borges who will be 
giving us an inspirational & heartwarming Chautauqua style performance of Sarah Winnemucca Hopkins.  
Dianna is captivating and brings Sarah to life!  There will be a Q & A period for additional stories and fun! 
 
Please come and bring others for a FUN time!  Drinks and refreshments will be provided by the "Book 
Club".  
 
 

BOARD MEETING 
 
The Board Meeting for ALL officers and Interest Group CHAIRS will be at the Incline Library at 11:30 AM.  
Bring a lunch. 
 

 
PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
 
Greetings Everyone, 
 
Our beautiful summer seems to be passing, there is a chill in the mornings and the feeling that Fall will 
be here soon. 
 
Our Summer Party was a hit, thanks to Darlene Rempfer, Carolann Schleicher, Jan Potter, and Julie 
Ginocchio.   We are on our way to making our fundraising goal for Tech Trek.   Look for a flyer soon that 
announces a Wine-blending seminar offered by Patricia Watters and her husband.  This event will be 
open for a small number of people on November 14 as a fundraiser for Tech Trek.   
 
It was terrific to see so many of you at our September 11th meeting on Genealogy.  Ellen McBride was 
knowledgeable, entertaining and charming.  She explained how data could be collected.  Shirley Hale 
shared stories about her Scottish ancestors and brought the most beautiful framed family tree to 
demonstrate what could be done with the facts once the data was collected.  We all enjoyed this program 
very much 
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We are looking forward to the upcoming meeting on October 9th at Incline Village Library that will be a 
Chautauqua presentation with Sarah Winnemucca. It should be fun and entertaining. 
 
Just a reminder that by joining AAUW you belong to a community and we are asking for your help with 
making our organization and Tech Trek a success.  If you have ideas for fundraisers, general meetings 
or parties please contact me; I’d love to discuss them with you. 
  

Susie | 775.831.9438 |susan@lynnes-parks.com 

   
SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 
 
BOOK GROUP 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

"True Colors" by Kristen Hannah is the selection for the October 28th Book Group 
meeting.  Gisela Steiner recommended the book and will be leading the 
review.  Linda Schwoob will host and Sharon Filardo will provide refreshments.  As 
always, please bring your lunch, your comments about the book, and plan to be at 
Linda's at noon on the last Tuesday of the month, October 28th.  Linda's address 
is 355 Bow Road, south of Tahoe City.  Please let her know if you will be 
attending:  530 583-8938 or lschwoob@yahoo.com. 
  
And a reminder about the September 30th meeting at Sharon Filardo's, 517 Fir 
Place in Tahoe Vista. Please let Sharon know if you will be coming:  530 546-2481 
or spfilardo@aol.com.  The book is "Orphan Train" by Christina Baker 
Kline.  Trudy Lesem recommended the book and was going to lead the review, but 
she will be out of town.  I have just picked up her copy of the book and will plan to 
lead the review...but would welcome some back up.  
Carol Eyre, co-chair  
 

BRIDGE 
MARATHON 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Bridge Marathon list of interested players for 2014-2015 has been sent out to 
all interested players.  There has been one addition in that Trudy Lesem’s partner 
will be Pat Castallucci so please add Pat's following information to your list-530-
550-1812, Box 1149, 10288 Badger Lane A, Truckee, Ca 96160.  You can also 
access the list from the NT AAUW website by clicking here.  (Contact Patricia 
Watters if you need the confidential password:  pwrl@aol.com.) 
 
Some partners might have already started playing.  We all can get together to play 
a match of 16 hands at Barbra Briggs on Friday, October 10 at 1 p.m.  This is an  
opportunity for the new players in the Marathon to enjoy the playing and learn the 
scoring.  Score sheets will be available and handed in to Rose Orenstein who 
tabulates the scores and announces the winners at the June Bridge Party. 
Please call Sue DeVoe 530-546-5120 if you can play by October 8 and if there is 
anyone else interested in joining the group. 
Looking forward to seeing you there.  If you cannot make this event you can enjoy 
arranging matches at your own convenience.  Each couple will play 9 other 
couples during the year in agreed upon homes and times. 
 
Participants are encouraged to make donations by November 1 to the AAUW 
FUND or to the North Tahoe AAUW Tech Trek fund.  Please make tax deductible  
checks out to either of these funds and send or give them to our treasurer Kym 
Pipkin.  Some might have already done this when they paid their membership. 
Many thanks. 
ENJOY THE BRIDGE, GOOD CARDS AND FELLOWSHIP THROUGHOUT THE 
YEAR.  Sue DeVoe, 530-546-5120 and Rose Orenstein, 530 546-2559 
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GOURMET   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are all looking forward to our "kick off" luncheon at the lovely home of  
Barbra Briggs on Wednesday September 17th at 12:30 PM.  Yummy salads will  
satisfy us as we receive our schedules and information for the coming season.  
 
Get your drums pounding and add a little rhythm as our first quarter, Oct/Nov,  
will be foods from AFRICA with our hostesses Ingrid, Laura and Lynn. Have a  
GREAT time of fun and friendship! 
 
 

GREAT 
DECISIONS  
 
 
 

The Great Decision meeting for October will be on Tuesday, the 21st.  Our subject 
will be "U.S. Trade Policy" and will be the last meeting for the calendar year.   
If you would like to try us out without obligation, contact Julie Ginocchio 530-546-
8864 or Linda Schwoob 530-583-8938.  You are more than welcome to attend. 

 
 
INSTITCHES 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Our September meeting will be held at the home of Martha Cirata on September 
17th at 10AM.  She is located at 14484 Donnington Lane in Truckee.  Please 
RSVP to Martha by September 15th by email Martha@omegaport.com or phone 
530-587-4429.   
The October meeting will be held at the home of Ellen McBride on October 15 th at 
10AM.  She is located at 5545 Sahara Dr in Carnelian Bay.  Please RSVP to Ellen 
by October 13th by email mcbellen@gmail.com or phone 530-546-0360. 
 
Bring your projects to work on and ideas for a holiday project.  All are welcome. 
InStitches generally meets the third Wednesday of each month. 
 

 

MEMBERSHIP   

 
Please let Nancy Cline (nhcline@gmail.com) know about any member news that should be recognized 
with a card or note from our branch.   
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

(also available on the website at http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/)   
       

SEPTEMBER 

30: Book Group     
 
OCTOBER 

  9: General Meeting 
  9: Board Meeting 
21: Great Decisions 
28:   Book Group 
 

2014-2015 OFFICERS/BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
The new list of officers and directors will be posted on the website and included in the Member Directory 
soon. 

 
            

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research. AAUW is 
open to all graduates who hold the associate, RN, baccalaureate or higher degree from a regionally accredited 
college or university. In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership. There shall be no 
barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, age, sexual orientation, national 
origin, or disability. Membership is not by invitation. 
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